
2025-10-MIN requested by Ronald and Marilyn Diggs for a resubdivision of one lot into 
two, 921 Kinler Street, Luling. Zoning District R-1A. Council District 1. 
 
Mr. Badgerow—read the staff report, and the department recommends approval. 
 
The applicant did not wish to speak.  
 
The public hearing was opened.  
 
Miles Bingham Public Works Director – We’ve been working with the applicant on this as 
been stated. We are in favor of this. Thank you. 
 
The public hearing was closed. 
 
Commissioner Ross made a motion to approve, seconded by Commissioner Folse. 
 
YEAS:  KEEN, FRANGELLA, FOLSE, PRICE, ROSS 
NAYS:  NONE 
ABSENT: PETIT, JAY 
PASSED 
 




